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No. 140           Date: 23.09.2025 

Notice 

In cancellation of this Office Notice No. 119 dated 02.09.2025 and in continuation of Memo No. 699-HED-

17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC dated 23.09.2025, issued by the Higher Education Department, Government of 

West Bengal, it is hereby notified that the Prize Distribution Ceremony scheduled to be held on 25.09.2025 is 

postponed until further orders. 

The revised date of the said programme will be notified in due course. 
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